
MEDIA RELEASE    MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE July 10, 2018 
Contact: Mike Jaeger, Maintenance Supervisor 
(810) 767-4920 ext. 325 
GCRC Web site: www.gcrc.org 
 
 

Maintenance Operations in Richfield Township 
 
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 
The Genesee County Road Commission announces that Coldwater Road between Henderson 

Road and Oak Road in Richfield Township will be closed to traffic on Wednesday, July 11, 2018 

for pavement repair over a recently replaced crosstube from approximately 8:00 a.m. until 3:00 

p.m.  Motorists are advised to allow additional time to reach their destination. 

 
Please contact Mike Jaeger, Maintenance Supervisor, at (810) 767-4920 if you have questions.   
 

--- ### --- 
Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 

 
 


